
SUBSCRIBE TO  
         NAZARENE NEWS! 
 
 
Are you interested in keeping current with the 
Nazarene Church in Canada??? 
 
If so, Nazarene News is for you! 
 
Nazarene News is a weekly publication of 
Church of the Nazarene Canada.  This 
newsletter is read all across Canada, and it 
serves to highlight the various ministries and 
outreaches of Church of the Nazarene 
Canada, including: 
 
 Nazarene Compassionate Ministries 
           Canada (NCM Canada) 
 
 Canada Foodgrains Bank (CFBG) 
 
 Compassionate Resource Warehouse 
 
 Ambrose University College 
 
 The Toronto Sharing Place 
 
 Siloam Mission 
 
The newsletter also features articles of 
national and global importance, including the 
various international ministries that are 
sponsored by both Church of the Nazarene 
Canada and the Global Church. 
 
What better way to keep up with all this 
activity than to have it delivered to your inbox 
each Friday afternoon in PDF format? 
 
Email Diane McCrae at national@nazarene.ca 
to begin receiving Nazarene News every 
week! 
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